
MIRY 
HURON VALLEY BROADCASTERS, Inc. 

Post Office Box 608 

Ann Arbor, Michigan 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R. E. D. #2 
Walnutport 
Pennsylvania 

Dear Sir: 

SERVING W A S H T E N A W' S HURON RIVER VALLEY 

TELEPHONE 2-4573 ANN ARBOR 

October 13, 1948 

This will acknowledge and thank you for your 

letter of August 17, 1948, requesting verification of 

reception of WHRV. 

We are pleased to be added to your log of 

stations heard, and wish to thank you for your interest 

in reporting to us. 

Yours very truly, 

(j. W. Allen, 
Chief Engineer 

JWA : jw 


